
December 19, 1977

Mr. William E. McLaughlin
Assistant Cammissioner - Regional Liaison
U. S. Office of Education
400 Maryland Ave., S.W.
Washington, D. C. 20202

Dear Bill:

I am submitting herewith a copy of a letter received from
Dr. Hector P. Garcia of Corpus Christi. I realize that your
report has been completed; however, it may be that you are
receiving other such information that might be used in preparing
an addendum.

I'll be glad when the reorganization is completed so that this
office might be able to take positive steps in dealing with
situations as reported by Dr. Garcia.

Sincerely,

Edward J. Baca
Acting Regional Commissioner

for Educational Programs

Enclosure

, ec: 1~Dr. Hector P. Garcia


